
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

It is time once again to let you know what is  

happening in our busy school!  We will be 

busy assessing the progress made in 

learning over the next few weeks. Full 

attendance is important.  
 

 
 

Chapel Road PS 
May 2018 

 

 
Reminder - School Closures 

School bank holiday weekend Monday 28th and 

Tuesday 29th May. 

School closes on Friday 29th June for the summer 

holidays. 

 
 

Annual Assessment Arrangements – May 2018 

All pupils will engage in Literacy and Numeracy 

based assessments beginning on Monday 14th May 

to Friday 25th May. Please try to avoid booking 

medical appointments during this time period and 

ensure full attendance if possible. 

Other than children’s independent reading there 

will be no homework during this period. 

 

Get Caught Reading Competition 

We are looking forward to seeing how the 

children have been caught reading! Check out the 

school website and Facebook page to see how 

some of the staff have gotten involved and in the 

next few weeks come into the hall to see the 

children’s photos.  Our competition finishes on 

Friday 18th May, make sure to get your entries in. 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 

 

First Holy Communion 

Sat 19th May at 11am 

 

Shared Education P6 

Mon 21st May, visit to W5 in Belfast 

 

 

Zumbathon Fundraiser - More details to 

follow 

Friday 25th May in school hall 

 

 

P7 Fan the Flame Mass 

Thurs 7th June 

 

School Trip, P1 to P7 – Roe Valley Leisure 

Centre 

Friday 22nd June 

 

Sports Day Whole School and Playgroup 

Friday 1st June – weather permitting 

 

P7 trip to Carrowmena 

13th to 15th June 

 

P7 Leavers’ Assembly 

Monday 25th June 

 

 

 

 First Holy Communion Saturday 19th May, 11am 

We are looking forward to the children celebrating 

this important sacrament.  There will be a 

photographer available to take individual/family 

photos and refreshments will be available after the 

Mass in the school hall. A huge amount work goes 

on in order to make this day so special for the 

children and we’d like to give a massive collective 

thank you to all those involved. 

 

 Mary’s Day - Monday 21st May at 11 am 

It is time for our special annual event where the 

children who have made their First Communion 

come to school dressed in their special outfits. We 

hope to see you all there. Flowers can be sent in for 

the altar on the morning of the 21st. 
 


